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To: All Parents/Carers of Year 13 Students 
 
Our Ref: 87891702 
 
13 February 2025 
 
To Parent/Carer,  
 
We wish to take this moment to recognise and commend the efforts of our Year 13 cohort and the valuable contributions 
you continue to make. Your positive attitude towards exam preparation is highly commendable. Although you may feel 
that your hard work may sometimes go unnoticed, we have been particularly impressed by the numerous students who 
have been utilising the LRC both during and after school hours. This commitment is sure to yield positive results in the 
upcoming summer exams. With twelve weeks left, we encourage everyone to either continue or start making use of this 
essential resource, as there is still ample time to positively influence your results.  
 
Your subject teachers are also eager to acknowledge both individual and collective achievements. It has been a pleasure 
to witness the positive mindset exhibited by many of you in class, reflected in the effort and revision undertaken. As a 
result, we have observed notable improvements in the predicted outcomes. We commend your progress and challenge 
you to further develop your achievements. Reaching for ambitious goals is admirable, and we are impressed by your 
dedication and the progress you are making. 
 
Regular attendance significantly enhances results. Evidence shows that students with consistent attendance tend to 
achieve favourable outcomes, and we praise those who acknowledge the importance of attendance. We encourage you 
to maintain your attendance over the next half-term, as consistent participation leading up to the exams will yield 
substantial benefits in the summer.  
 
Hearing about the exciting destinations you all plan to achieve is truly encouraging. Appreciation is extended to the 
students who submitted their UCAS applications punctually. We consistently monitor the offers you are receiving, and it 
is promising to observe many of you obtaining offers from universities nationwide. For those pursuing apprenticeships, it 
has been great to see the proactive measures you are taking to secure your desired positions. While we recognise the 
potential anxiety surrounding the lack of a secured apprenticeship, the diligent efforts you are currently making will 
position you favourably when opportunities arise. We look forward to witnessing the positive contributions you will bring 
to both the Humber and national industries.   
 
It is truly a delight to engage with each of you on a personal level. You exhibit politeness, maturity and respect, qualities 
that are highly valued. We are confident that you will all attain significant accomplishments in your lives, and we look 
forward to witnessing the positive contributions you will make. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 

   

 

Mr P White   Mr P Jacobs   Mrs S Macdougal  
Director of Sixth Form  Director of Sixth Form  Head of Year 13                                

 


